
Communications with Directors 

Shareholders and interested parties may communicate directly with the full 
Board, the Lead Director, the non-management Directors as a group, or with 
individual Directors by using either of the following methods: 

By Writing: Board of Directors 

 By Email: 

Hubbell Incorporated 
c/o Katherine A. Lane
Vice President, General Counsel and Secretary   
40 Waterview Drive 
Shelton, CT 06484 

secretary@hubbell.com 

Communications will be forwarded to the specific Director(s) requested by the 
interested party.  General communications will be distributed to the full Board, 
or to a specific member of the Board depending on the material outlined in the 
communication.  For example, if a communication relates to accounting, internal 
accounting controls, or auditing matters, the communication will be forwarded to 
the Chair of the Audit Committee.  Certain items unrelated to the duties and 
responsibilities of the Board will not be forwarded including job inquiries and 
resumes, business opportunities, junk or mass mailings, spam, or any hostile, 
threatening or illegal communication. 




